
 

  

 

    

 

 
INFORMATION SHEET 

 

Marking specifications according to Single-Use-Plastic-Directive (EU 2019/904) 

 

Based on the SUP-DIRECTIVE (EU 2019/904) a new implementing regulation for harmonized 
marking specifications on single-use-plastic products was released in December 2020. 
 
We would like to inform you, that as of 3 July 2021 following single-use plastic products need to 
have a marking with information of appropriate waste management options as well as the resulting 
negative impacts of littering or other inappropriate means of waste disposal to the environment.  
 
The following single-use plastic products listed in PART D SUP-DIRECTIVE (EU 2019/904) require 
marking: 
 

1. Sanitary towels (pads), tampons and tampon applicators; 

2. Wet wipes, i.e. pre-wetted personal care and domestic wipes; 

3. Tobacco products with filters and filters marketed for use in combination with tobacco 

products; 

4. Cups for beverages. 

 
Single-use plastic products of the first three categories shall place the information text „PRODUKT 
ENTHÄLT KUNSTSTOFF“ on the packaging. Cups for beverages shall place this information on the 
bottom. 

 

Detailed information about the size, position and design of the marking are listed in ANNEX I-IV of the 
COMMISSION IMPLEMENTING REGULATION (EU) 2020/2151.  

 

By way of derogation from printed marking, the marking of packaging placed on the market before   
4 July 2022 may be affixed by means of stickers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For further information please don’t hesitate to contact us via phone  
+43 / 01 / 714 20 05-7220 or mail kundenberatung@interseroh.at 

 
www.interseroh.at  
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